
KEEPING YOU MOVING 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016
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Lenzie - Glasgow services will be diverted to/from Low Level station. They 
will run half hourly and take around 25 minutes longer. 

We’re working with First Glasgow to run an additional four buses per hour 
during peak times – adding around 300 extra seats to existing bus services. 

Buses take around 20 minutes to the city centre, leaving from central 
locations, including Kirkintilloch Road (after Moncrieff Avenue). If this suits, 
please buy a bus ticket when boarding. 

This may be a quicker and more comfortable travel option for you during the 
tunnel closure.  

Please check your own journey before travelling via the ScotRail app or our 
website: 

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets 
firstglasgow.com
travelinescotland.com
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.


